
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/16/2021 11:47:28 PM

First name: Peg

Last name: Brownlee

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear Decision Maker(s)-

I am writing to urge you to DROP the proposed "Rangeland Management Directives".  I support our public lands

and wilderness areas, and do not wish to open more land to grazing.  I support retiring of grazing permits and

decreased animals on OUR lands.  This is the right thing to do to protect wildlife, stream beds and the land itself.

Grazing damages the land, and as I understand it, not enough attention has been paid to monitoring damage and

holding permit-holders responsible.  I do not support "welfare cattle" on lands which should support wildlife and

wild horses.  

Thank you for reading my comments.


